
 

Como Gardens Pty. Ltd. 
With Assistance From The All British Classics Car Club Inc. 

Please note that the Como Gardens Open Weekend is on again. Make sure that you mark your calendar 
for 14th and 15th April, 2012 for this special event. You can either join us as volunteer helpers on either day, 
or, simply come along as an interested visitor. 

All monies raised by the Open Gardens Weekend is donated to worthy causes in the local area. The 
ABCCC has, at past open days, helped to raise significant funds for the CFA and the St. Johns Ambulance 
Service, to name just two. 

The weekend 14th and 15th April this year is the 100th anniversary of the sinking of RMS Titanic and, to mark 
the occasion Peter Brewer, a member of the Surrey Hills Model Boat Club will bring along his 2.7 metre 
scale model of RMS Titanic for demonstrations on the gardens’ pond. These will not be ordinary 
demonstrations, because they will be scale re-enactments of the first part of the sinking. 

 
Part of our display at Como Gardens, before the doors opened. 

In addition to all of this, there will be a number of British classic cars on display. There will also be special 
train rides on George Hetrel’s narrow gauge railway, demonstrations and information sessions about the 
numerous attractions. There will also be a few engine start demonstrations with some of Como Gardens’ 
collection of historic racing cars. 

We ask you to join in and help, for one day will be enough, but please let George know that you will be 
there to help and which task you can assist with. Morning and afternoon tea along with a sausage sizzle 
lunch will be provided to those who help with this very special cause. 

If you wish to help, please contact George Hetrel on (03) 9761 1341. E-mail: comogardens@bigpond.com     
Como Gardens are at 79 The Basin-Olinda Rd,. The Basin, Melway Map 65, Ref: K8. 

www.comogardens.com.au  

Saturday 14th, Sunday 15th April, 2012 


